
19th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Enrichment Day Year 7 Walk - Wednesday 19th July 2023

On Wednesday 19th July as part of Enrichment Day, Year 7 students will be taking part in a circular walk along the coastal
footpath starting from, and returning back to the Academy.

We will leave school at 9am and will return to school for the end of the day. Students will be accompanied and supervised
throughout the walk.

Students can wear their PE kits including sensible shoes such as trainers or walking boots and clothing suitable for the
weather, e.g. raincoat, sunhat and sun cream. Students will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to FSM
and would like a lunch provided please email zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org Students will need to bring plenty of water
to last throughout the day. Please ensure that your child has their pencil case and school bag to carry everything.

If the weather forecast is not suitable, they will then take part in school based activities.

In order for your child to take part in this walk please update your Parental Consents to include School Visit on the Arbor
Parent Portal. If this is not updated your child will not be able to take part.

Yours faithfully

Miss Board
Head of Chesil School
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